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 Ash Shah SUPC2016/4401/P 06/09/2016  09:22:09 Dear Mr Lester

Further to the application for the replacement bolier piping - I understand the need for this, however I 

would the following to be taken into account:

1. No louder (noise when on and off) than the current system - with more accurate sound readings taken 

from the residential block affected not random spots as per the reports

2. Removal of the old duct... it should be removed

3. Have alternative locations for the piping been considered - such as long other roofing of the main 

boiler building itself rather than up the side of a residential block
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